
Finances: Loss of incomes 
 
Parishes will already be affected by  the loss of hall incomes, cash collections and other 
fund raising.  

• On the national level there is already work being done by the Archbishops, 
Church Commissioners and others about what support might be made available 
to help parishes and diocese through the significant financial strain the crisis 
brings.  

• More locally, please monitor your situation and seek to encourage people in the 
practice of prayerful generosity as much as possible. The Church of England 
Birmingham Finance team is assessing our situation carefully, and will be 
circulating some resources to parish treasurers.  

• Please raise particular concerns with the finance team or relevant Archdeacon 


